
17th January 2024  

 

Karen Godfrey  

Australian Government  

philanthropy@pc.gov.au  

02 6240 3277  

 

 

Dear Karen,  

 

 

Re: Productivity Commission ‘Future foundations for giving’ draft report 
 

I have recently noted the inquiry as to philanthropy in Australia and have perused the draft 

report. 

 

Whilst I agree with inquiry by the governments of the day to review relevant matters such as 

this, I am alarmed at the recommendations as to removing deductible gift recipients status 

(DGR) for non government schooling, childcare, aged care and other religious organisations.  

 

Our children have been privately schooled through to Year 12 with grandchildren now coming 

through the schooling system and have appreciated the DGR status for giving, especially over 

recent years with cost of living pressures. If the DGR status was to be removed this would add 

financial pressure on myself, our family and I am sure there would be many other families 

across Australia with similar situations who may not be aware of the potential changes.  

 

Furthermore, should the government choose to pursue and work with this recommendation, 

there would be many families affected who may have no option than to send children to public 

schools adding further pressure on the public schooling system and of course adding massive 

cost increases to the government funding to these public schools.  

 

Your consideration of this will be appreciated by many families across our nation.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

 

Milton Kennard  

 

 


